
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/11/2020 2:38:47 AM

First name: Kevin

Last name: Robinson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, 

I'm concerned about the breadth and scope of this project.  I see nearly 60,000 acres are scheduled to be

harvested.  Yet in this same document, you mention preserving our forests?  Are we clear cutting pines and

replanting hardwoods???  The lack of specifics for what is to be done is concerning. I see multiple trails that are

mislabeled as being single use in the Bull Mountain area, yet are clearly multi use by horses, cyclists, and hikers.

Some great trails that are on the potential for decommissioning.  With the amount of incorrect information in just

this area, it really calls into the legitimacy of the rest of the report. The trails that are potential decommissioning,

are there replacements or reroutes available? Or are we just going to lose the man hours and miles of trails to

never see them again? 

There is entirely to much left to question to support even one part of this sweeping project. Please reconsider

going forward with this plan until we , as in the general public, have time to digest the pages and pages of

documents. It took you guys several years to get this together (and it still has errors) and we are supposed to get

a matter of days to read, understand, and react to this.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Robinson 

A very concerned citizen and forest user.  

 


